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The CBD Red Zone bus trips have just two weekends left to run, and although there are still 1000 

seats left, those places are only available on buses running over the last weekend; December 10 

and 11. 

The booking lines are open on weekdays between 8am and 5pm and the number is 0800 RING 

CERA. 

Meanwhile capacity limits have been increased for the walking trips into Cathedral Square. 

From this Saturday, 400 people will be able to be inside the walkway area at any one time. The 

gates open at 9am and the last intake starts at 7pm. 

CERA's advice remains that given the potential for danger, people should wear sturdy shoes, and 

carry ID on their body rather than in a bag. 

Bicycles, scooters and skateboards are not permitted, and pets must also be left outside. 

 

Related information 

 Public Bus Visits 

 Cathedral Square walkway 

 

http://cera.govt.nz/cbd-red-zone/public-bus-visits
http://cera.govt.nz/cbd-red-zone/cathedral-square-walkway

